
Tuesday 30th January 2024

Dear Year 6 Families

Re: Halfterm Holiday Classes

I am writing to inform you that we will be opening the school to some of our Year 6 children
during the halfterm break. We are determined to ensure the children are given the support
they deserve in order to meet the expectations of the secondary school curriculum.

We are inviting __________________________ to attend school on the following days and times.

Day School Starts School Ends

Monday 12th February 8.45am 12.45pm

Tuesday 13th February 8.45am 12.45pm

Wednesday 14th February 8.45am 12.45pm

Thursday 15th February 8.45am 12.45pm

Please complete the return slip at the bottom of the page to secure a place for your child.

Best wishes

Derek Hewie
Headteacher
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for my child ________________________________________ to attend the Year
6 halfterm classes on Monday 12th February 2024 - Thursday 15th February 2024.

My childwill / will not attend the sessions on these days. (circle as appropriate)

My child will be collected / walk home alone from school at 12.45pm on these days. (circle as
appropriate)

Signed ________________________________ Name _____________________________________


